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Purchase of a High Availability Data Storage System (Replacement) for the Information Technology
Department (Citywide)

The high availability data storage system contains critical data used by computer applications that
serve both Mesa citizens and internal City business needs.  The data stored on these systems is vital
to the provision of City services.  The current data storage system has reached the end of the
serviceable life and needs to be replaced to ensure continued reliable operation.

The Information Technology Department and Purchasing recommend authorizing the purchase using
the State of Arizona cooperative contract and the lowest-quoted vendor, iT1 Source, LLC, at
$164,796.33, based on estimated requirements.
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